
February 3rd, 2015
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your student will be completing one Independent Reading assignment per quarter.  Based on a list of classic and otherwise acclaimed novels and nonfiction pieces, students will choose one from the list for each quarter. Students may be allowed to choose a book not listed, so long as it is written at or above a high school reading level, is at least 200 pages in length, and the student can make a compelling argument for the selection. 

Because these books may not be part of the approved Fairfax County curriculum and some may contain mature language or themes, please confirm that you have discussed the book choice with your student and have approved their selection. 

There will be some class time dedicated to independent reading, but ultimately, the completion of the book will be the student’s responsibility. Students are recommended to monitor their own progress and write their own reading schedules.

Please also note that students are responsible for obtaining a copy of the book they wish to read. They will need to have this book for the entire quarter to read and then to use for the assessment related to that book. There are many of the books on these lists available in West Potomac’s library, and if needed, I have personal copies of some of the books that students can borrow if they come speak to me early. If the book is not available at West Potomac, students should check the local library, purchase their own copy of the book, or choose something else from the appropriate list. 

Please contact me at kmmcglynn@fcps.edu if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kelsey McGlynn
Student Name: ________________________________________________________________________

Book Selection: ________________________________________________________________________

Parent Signature: ______________________________________________________________________

Teacher Signature: _____________________________________________________________________

